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Dear HFCE Industry professional clients, and esteemed Halal Authorities, Dear HFCE I 
Dear HFCE Industry professional clients, and esteemed Halal Authorities,  

On February 22, 2020, HFCE organizing committee and BOD Members have decided on the 
postponement of conference, originally scheduled on March 1 – 4, 2020 to September 7 – 9, 
2020 at the Steigenberger Wiltcher’s Hotel in Brussels, Belgium.  
That difficult decision was made after extensive discussions, research, and inputs on the effects 
and travel restrictions all across the globe due to the COVID-19 outbreak. 
 
We have been monitoring the development of the situation very closely, and based on our 
observation, and also the survey input from our stakeholders, we have decided to postponed the 
conference to 2021.  
 
The 8th International Halal Food Conference is currently scheduled to be held on August 29 – 
31, 2021 at Steigenberger Wiltcher Hotel, Brussels, Belgium.  
All current registered attendees’ registration will be automatically transferred to the new 
dates. 
Detailed tentative daily program is as followed:  
August 29: Technical Session Day 1, followed by Banquet Dinner 
August 30: Technical Session Day 2 
August 31: Roundtable Discussions (limited seats and exclusive for sponsors only) 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continuing support, and apologize for any inconvenience 
this may have caused you. HFCE is strongly committed to deliver a high quality and informative 
conference, and is looking forward to welcoming you in Brussels in August 2021 for our 8th 

International Halal Food Conference 2021.  
 
Further updates will be posted accordingly on our website: www.hfce.eu and IFANCA website: 
www.ifanca.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Muhammad M. Chaudry 
HFCE Board of Directors Member 
 
 


